
 

 
 

Christmas 2025 

Terms & Conditions of Booking 
 

Thank you for choosing to dine at The Leather Bottle on Christmas Day. 
 

Please note, your booking will not be confirmed until we have received  
a deposit of £50 per person. 

 
The balance of £85 per person is due no later than 15th November 2025. 

 
Pre-orders & wine orders must be received no later than 1st December 2025. 

 
Please ensure that you arrive at The Leather Bottle 15 minutes before your booking  

so we can seat you promptly. 
 

Please note that the bar will be open to drinkers between 11am and 2pm. 
Last orders will be 1.30pm.  After this time the bar will be open to those dining with us only. 

 
All diners have a two hour slot on their table. 

 
Please let us know of any dietary requirements or allergies at the time of booking. 

These must be clearly marked on your pre-order form. 
 

Please be aware we will not be able to make any changes to your pre-order on the day. 
 

Limited wine can be ordered on the day. 
All other drinks will be available to purchase on the day. 

 
 

A discretionary service charge of 10% will be added to the bill on all tables. 


